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Reponse to District Site Visit 2015-16 

 

Innovations Academy appreciates the opportunity to respond to the site visit report. 

  

1. On page 2 of our site visit report is found the following statement, “The following 

persons held the identified roles at SDGVA.”  

Correction: “SDGVA” should be “Innovations Academy” 

2. On page 7 it is stated that Innovations Academy is operating Food Truck Thursdays 

without a permit. Documentation is attached with this response that shows that SDUSD is 

fully aware of the Food Truck Thursday fundraiser and is receiving payment for it. 

3. On page 8 of the report, district staff refers to the Mission Federal Credit Union 

fundraising account. Every year during the site visit we have reported to the district staff 

about our fundraising money being kept in a different account. This is the first year that 

we have been told that this is not something we should be doing. Since the visit this has 

been remedied but we would like it to be known that we would have made changes 

sooner had this been brought to our attention in a previous year. It was always discussed 

and never been documented as a finding. 

 

 

 


